
Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

In Reply, Please Refer to 

File No. 

Post Office Box 2118 
Detroit, Michigan 48231 
February 4, 1983 

Mr. Jan Andrew Mierzejewski 
15090 Drake 
Southgate, Michigan 48195 

Dear Mr. Mierzejewski: 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts (FOIPA) request. 

Please be advised that we are forwarding your request to FBI Headquarters in Washington, D.C. for appropriate handling. All future correspondence concerning your request will be directly from FBI Headquarters. 

Very truly yours, 

Wayne G. Davis 
Special Agent in Charge 

By: 
John W. Anthony, III 
Principal Legal Advisor 
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